
Transition Day 

 

Tuesday 4th July is Transition Day.  This is 

when everyone spends the day in the class 

they will be in from September.  Year 4 

attend their new middle schools 

There will be a few changes in school next 

term, but you will receive a letter on 

Monday informing you who your child’s 

teacher will be. 

 

Cupcake Day     

We raised a brilliant £220 

Can we say a massive thank you to 

each and every one of you who 

donated and bought cupcakes. Your 

support was overwhelming. 

The money will now be sent to  

The Alzheimers Society. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th June 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Sponsored Walk 

Hopefully the weather will be 

kind to us next week and our 

Sponsored Walk will be able to 

take place next Thursday 6th 

July. 
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